National Security Bureau

 $https://en.bbn.gov.pl/en/news/241, Polish-Azerbaijani-consultations. html \\ 10.04.2024, 00:52 \\ 27.04.2012$

Polish-Azerbaijani consultations

On Friday 27 April, the NSB's delegation headed by the Director of the Department of Strategic Analyses Kazimierz Sikorski participated in Baku in consultations with the representatives of the administration of the President of the Republic of Azerbaijan.

Subject of the consultations included mainly deepening cooperation between the national security councils of both countries – in Azerbaijan the function of the secretary of the Security Council is performed by the head of the President's Administration.

During the talks it was confirmed that the parties are interested in developing bilateral contacts and provided suggestions for the subjects that could be discussed by the secretaries of Polish and Azerbaijani security councils during their meeting that may take place in Autumn of 2012.

Tweetnij